
From: ken.hart
To: Rachael Stevie (CD)
Cc: Julie Hart
Subject: Request to withdraw Shoreline Exemption application FX 20–00015
Date: Sunday, September 20, 2020 7:40:49 AM

Rachel,
Thank you for your time on the phone earlier this week. And thank you for your generous offer to simply return the
unprocessed application along with our $1,100 check. We have decided not to proceed with the Exemption
Permitting request as currently drafted. So, if you would please return these, we would be most grateful.

Thank you,
Kenneth Hart
Application #FX 20–00015
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